
Athlete  celebration  at
Sierra-at-Tahoe postponed
Jamie  Anderson’s  media  schedule  is  preventing  her  from
returning to Lake Tahoe this weekend.

This means the athlete celebration party at Sierra-at-Tahoe
originally  scheduled  for  March  3  has  been  postponed.  The
resort is looking at rescheduling for later this month or in
April.

This week the Meyers resident has been showing off her gold
and silver medals from the just completed Winter Olympic Games
in South Korea on “Ellen” and “Conan.” She may be on “Saturday
Night Live” on March 3.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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